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ADHERENCE TO ROAD SAFETY PROTOCOLS 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I would like to highlight an important safety concern regarding the drop-off of students                                    

at Gate 2 and Gate 3. It has been observed that a number of parents are approaching Gate 2 and Gate 3 

from the wrong side of the road during student drop-off hours which causes traffic congestion, 

disruption of flow, and most critically, poses a serious safety hazard to students, staff, and other 

commuters. 

We fully understand that taking the correct route may require an additional 2–3 minutes. However, 

prioritizing safety over convenience is essential, especially in a school zone where children are present. 

We earnestly request all parents to strictly adhere to road safety regulations and approach the school 

gates from the correct direction. Your cooperation will greatly contribute to a safer and more orderly 

environment for everyone. 

Let us all work together to ensure the safety of our children and uphold the standards of discipline and 

responsibility expected in and around the school premises. 

 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 


